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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

The City of Portland declared a housing crisis over half of a decade ago. There is no end in sight to
our crisis. As such, while these measures are labeled "temporary", once enacted these changes will
undoubtedly remain active for many years into the future. We need to preserve our parks for

recreation. Do not allow shelter siting within our parks.
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